
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

For Immediate Release:  March 10, 2022 
 
Please take notice that the City of Eau Claire Housing Division will hold a virtual applicant 
presentation meeting on Wednesday, March 16, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The purpose for this presentation meeting is to allow organizations that submitted written 
applications for the 2022 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME funding by 
the March 4, 2022 deadline, the opportunity to present their proposals and answer questions 
before the CDBG/HOME Review Committee.   
 
The meeting can be accessed online through the WebEx Meeting System at this link: 
https://eauclairewi.webex.com/eauclairewi/j.php?MTID=me4a94a5b7fe5be4b21f8a51f6817f7
1c 
Meeting number: 2480 780 6086  Password: EGmHD2PS6G5 or by phone +1-408-418-9388 
United States Toll Access code: 248 078 06086 (fees may apply). 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 
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